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Well Done 

Year 4 Peridot 

Acorns R1– 93.68% 

Conkers R2– 93.33% 

Year 1 Garnet– 80.91% 

Year 1 Amethyst– 97.27% 

Year 2 Aquamarine– 95.43% 

Year 3 Pearl - 92.14% 

Year 3 Emerald– 91.15% 

Year 4 Ruby– 92.07% 

Year 4 Peridot– 93.79% 

Year 5 Opal - 94.44% 

Year 5 Sapphire-  93.70% 

Year 6 Topaz– 98.82% 

Year 6 Turquoise– 95.29% 

Whole School– 93.16% 

 

Remember we are aiming 

for AT LEAST 96% 

KS2  
winner! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’d like to take the opportunity this week to  
mention the staff here at Carrwood. This week, to promote 
positive Mental Health and Wellbeing, staff have had the  
opportunity to leave school soon after the children. That 
has meant that clubs were cancelled and staff did not have 
to attend staff training or meetings, something of which 
they do on a weekly basis. By leaving school earlier staff 
have had the opportunity to participate in activities that 
they do not usually have the time to do, for example, see a 
movie, spend time with their children, family or friends or 
spend some time shopping for Christmas. When I turned up 
home earlier than usual my children actually asked me 
what was wrong – saying that I was home far too early! 
The staff here at Carrwood are incredibly dedicated to the 
children within their care. They arrive at school early, leave 
school late and take their work home to complete at the 
weekends. You may well say that this is their job and yes, it 
is, but I feel that the staff here always go that extra mile to 
ensure that your children are receiving the very best  
education and wider experiences in order for them to learn 
for life in a safe and happy environment. So I would like to 
thank every single member of staff who work tirelessly to 
provide the very best for your children! 

Have a peaceful weekend. 

Ruth Biller 



Amber Umaymah For impeccable behaviour in class and on a school trip 

Acorns R1 Simon For recognising his numbers and working hard in maths 

Conkers R2 Lillie-Mae For her positive attitude and perseverance in all things 

Year 1 Garnet Anastasia For settling in so well for her first week at Carrwood 

Year 1 Amethyst Julia For huge improvements in her independent writing 

Year 2  

Aquamarine 

Whole 

Class 

For their impeccable behaviour on the visit last week to  

The National Railway Museum 

Year 3 Emerald Ruby For amazing work in English on Non-chronological reports 

Year 3 Pearl Harvey For his brilliant work using the grid method to multiply 

Year 4 Peridot Umaymah 
For brining a wonderful, warm smile to our classroom (as voted for by all 

children in Year 4 Peridot) 

Year 4 Ruby 
Whole 

Class 
For being amazing on a school trip 

Year 5 Sapphire Jaime-Lee For working very hard all week 

Year 5 Opal Elijah Fantastic work in English 

Year 6 Topaz Blake For his improved behaviour and effort in class 

Year 6 Turquoise Luke For always trying his hardest in every lesson 

Acorns Lexi 

Conkers Layton 

Y1 Garnet Marcie 

Y1 Amethyst Alan 

Y2 Aquamarine Imrich 

Year 3 Pearl Frankie 

Year 3 Emerald Codie 

Year 4 Ruby Henley 

Year 4 Peridot Kayle 

Year 5 Opal Koban 

Year 5 Sapphire Chelsea-Marie 

Year 6  Topaz Savanah 

Year 6 Turquoise Kenzie 

Table of Honour 

 


